
 
 
No. 4/2023 

Announcement of Special Holiday for Financial Institutions and  

Specialised Financial Institutions 

On 10th January 2023, the Cabinet has announced that 5th May 2023 is a public 
holiday in order to stimulate economy, especially for business and tourism sectors impacted 
by the COVID-19 outbreak.  

The Bank of Thailand (BOT) has considered and deemed appropriate to declare that 
5th May 2023 is a special holiday for financial institutions and specialised financial institutions 
to support the government’s policy.  

 

Bank of Thailand 
  30 January 2023 

 
For further information, please contact: Financial Institution Operation Policy Team 
E-mail : FIOP-RPD2@bot.or.th  
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